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Grades 1-6 

 

Congratulations to our 47 second graders who 
received First Holy Communion this Sunday.   
May the grace you received bring you closer to 
the Lord Jesus always.  We look forward to  
welcoming you to the table of the Lord  
every Sunday. 
 

Second graders who will be receiving First Holy Communion 
on Sunday, May 7 at the 11:30 a.m. Mass are required to be at 
rehearsals on Monday, May 1, Tuesday, May 2, Wednesday, 
May 3, and Thursday, May 4.  Please come directly to the 
church at 4 p.m.  One parent must attend the Thursday,  
May 4 rehearsal only. 
 

Information regarding registration for 2017-2018 will be  
announced in the bulletin and our parish website in May.   
All families who are NEW to religious education must be  
registered as parishioners of St. Aloysius before their children 
can take part in the program.   
 

We have a great need for catechists to deliver the word of God 
to our parish children.  Please carefully consider joining this 
important ministry.  The Religious Ed staff provides training, 
lesson plans and all enrichment.  You bring your personal  
witness and love of the Lord!  The Holy Spirit guides us the rest 
of the way.  If you would like to learn more, please contact  
Marie Pascale Vandall at 203-652-1170. 

 

Religious Education 

 

Thank you to everyone who made our  
Confirmation so beautiful last weekend! 

Marie Osterndorf is in the process of reviewing the  
Level 1 service logs.  If your child has not turned their log in at 

this point please do so as soon as possible.  
Students can be working on fulfilling their 2017-2018 service 

obligation now.  Please encourage your child to complete  
their log at the time of service.   

 

To all of our Newly Confirmed! 
You are now officially welcome to join us for our Youth Ministry 
prayer, service and worship opportunities!  Parents — Don’t wait 
to get your teen involved! Help your teen find where God is  
calling them to share their time and talents by signing them up 
to join our high school teens who will be very welcoming!   
 

8th-12th Grade Teens Needed as 
Buddies on Sunday, May 7 
Come be a buddy for a child from 
Breakthrough Options in Norwalk.  
Team reports to Stapleton Hall at 
2:00 p.m.  You will be finished in time 
for 5 p.m. Mass. 
 

St. A’s Buddies on Saturday, May 13:  Our friends with  
special needs will be joining us for an afternoon of Mother’s Day 
gifts and a dance party.  Team reports at 3pm. Parish children 
with special needs welcome to join us.  Email Chris Otis. 

High School Teens in  
Fellowship, Prayer, Service and Worship!   

Sign up at www.signupgenius.com, locating the sign ups 
under youth@starcc.com 



Third Sunday of Easter 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 
 

 

Sun., April 30:   9:00AM: RCIA/Maple Street 
  11:30AM: First Holy Communion 
  1:15PM:  Pass It On Day/Church & Gym 
Mon., May 1:    7:00 PM: Patriotic Rosary/Chapel 
  8:00PM: KOC Monthly Meeting/Stapleton 
Tues., May 2:  4:00 PM: Bereavement Group/3rd Floor 
Wed., May 3:     4:00PM: Youth Choir 
Thurs., May 4:   11:00AM: Parish Partners Mass 
  12:00PM: Parish Partners Luncheon/ 
  Stapleton Hall 
Fri., May 5: 7:30AM: Adoration/Chapel 
  10:00AM: First Friday Hospitality/Stapleton 
Sat. May 6:         7:30AM:  Men’s Fellowship/Maple St. 

Marriage Banns    
Banns III  Kerianne Doran & John Philip Zenobio 

 

Banns II  Sara Tiani & Scott Loftus 
 

FRIDAY ADORATION 
Weekly Adoration of the Blessed  
Sacrament will continue through 

Spring 7:30am—6:15pm. 
If you can commit a full hour with 

our Lord, please contact  
Gretchen at 203-247-2739 

 

Our Lady’s Guild  
Annual Spring Luncheon  

 

Thursday – May 11th at 11:30am  
Giovanni’s Water’s Edge, Darien  

$36 per person 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To rsvp, contact Mary Moran at 203-966-1994  
or via email at marymoran828@gmail.com  

 
 

Guest Speaker Damien O’Connor  

On Monday. May 1, all are  
invited to the Chapel for the 

Patriotic Rosary  at 7:00 p.m. 
The monthly Knights of  

Columbus meeting will follow at     
  8 p.m. in Stapleton Hall 

The Bereavement Ministry Group will meet  
Tuesday, May 2nd at 4pm in Parish Office 3rd 
Floor sitting room. Come spend an hour with  
others who feel your loss.  Together we will find 
the path to walk together with Jesus. For  
questions, call Melanie Barnard at 203-561-3050. 

Is Returning to  
St. Aloysius   
May 19-21! 

 

For this youth ministry fundraiser, your checkbook stays home!  
This time, you help out and you go home with a check in your 

pocket AND 60 % of our profits will go towards covering our bus 
transportation/scholarships to Steubenville East, our summer 
mission trip to Catholic Heart Work Camp in Boston and other 

youth ministry offerings designed to bring our young people into 
a greater relationship with Christ and strengthen their  

Catholic identity!   
 

               Friday, May 19  10 am to 4pm   Stapleton Hall 
         Saturday, May 20  10 am to 4pm    Maple Street Room 
         Sunday, May 21  9:30 am to 5pm   Maple Street Room 

SAVE THE DATE for FEED MY STARVING CHILDREN!   
Our parish family will once again come together to work the  

2:30 - 4:30 p.m. shift at the food packing event on  
Sunday, May 21 at the high school.  

Watch for sign up info in next weekend’s bulletin! 
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STATE CHAMPS FROM ST. A’s  
 

Congratulations to Brendan and Colin Cleary, winners of the 14 
and 12 year old brackets of the Knights of Columbus CT State 

Council Basketball Free-Throw Contest held in Bristol, CT. 

Prom Dress Donations 
Can you help make prom special for a 
group of young ladies with very  
limited means? We are collaborating 
with Kolbe Cathedral High School in 
Bridgeport to collect prom dresses, 
shoes, handbags and jewelry.  All 
donations should be marked “PROM” 
and left in Mother Teresa’s Closet by 
May 15.  Thank you ! 

HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS 
And   

8TH GRADERS 

 
Applications for college bound high school seniors are 

now being accepted for the Catholic Daughters  
and the Knights of Columbus Scholarships, including 

the KOC Kevin Johnson Scholarship (by June 1).  
Applications are in the bulletin racks and on the parish 

website at www.starcc.com.   
 

The Catholic Daughters also have a scholarship for 
an 8th grader entering a Catholic High School. 

 
 

We urge you to apply! 



Information Sheet 
 
 
CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
017700:    St. Aloysius 
40 Maple Street, New Canaan CT  06840 
 
PHONE 
203-966-0020 
 
CONTACT PERSON 
Jean Desmond 
 
NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
1 through 7 
 
 
TRANSMISSION TIME 
Thursday, 12 Noon 
 
SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 
If for any reason our bulletins cannot leave your plant on Friday morning, please call us at the 
number listed above.  Thank you. 
 


